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WEEKLY MARKET RECAP: February 12 – February 16, 2024 

Happy Friday, traders. 

Welcome to our weekly market wrap, where we look back at these last five trading days with a 
focus on the market news, economic data and headlines that had the most impact on the financial 
market – and may continue to into the future for the US Dollar and other key correlated assets.  

Inflation is often feared to be a self-fulfilling prophecy, as consumers and businesses that expect higher 
prices may inadvertently fuel inflationary pressures themselves. For example, consumers may ask for a 
raise or accelerate purchases to front-run rising prices, while businesses may hike prices in anticipation of 
higher input costs. To maintain price stability, the Federal Reserve closely monitors longterm inflation 
expectations and aims to keep them anchored at levels consistent with its inflation mandate. For 
investors, understanding the different measures of inflation expectations is critical for assessing the 
outlook for inflation and policy.  

This week’s chart tracks inflation expectations for the next five years from consumers, professional 
forecasters and financial markets. After spiking in 2022, inflation expectations have steadily trended back 
to normal. In fact, professional forecasters surveyed by the Philadelphia Fed and investors trading 5-year 
breakeven both expect annual CPI inflation of 2.3%, consistent with the Fed reaching and maintaining its 
2% PCE inflation target through 2028. Consumers, likely burdened by negative headlines, have a more 
pessimistic outlook, as those surveyed by the University of Michigan anticipate annual inflation of 2.9%. 
However, not only have consumers’ expectations historically settled above others, but also, they move 
more slowly and rarely deviate from their long-term average, suggesting that financial markets and 
professionals may offer more valuable insights in real time.  

Despite geopolitical tensions and resilient economic activity, well-anchored inflation expectations should 
help keep inflation on its downward trend, opening the door for policy easing from the Fed later this year. 
Indeed, the January CPI report could show that the disinflationary momentum established in 2023 
continued into 2024. 

Thanks for reading! Have a great weekend.   

Important Note: The information found on Ausprime platform is intended only to be informative, is not 
advice nor a recommendation, nor research, or a record of our trading prices, or an offer of, or solicitation 
for a transaction in any financial instrument and thus should not be treated as such. The information 
provided does not include any specific investment objectives, financial situation and needs of any specific 
person who may receive it. The past performance is not a reliable indicator of future performance and/or 
results. Past Performance or Forward-looking scenarios are not a guarantee of future performance. Actual 
results may differ materially from those anticipated in forward-looking or past performance statement. 

 

 

http://www.ausprime.eu/
mailto:info@ausprime.eu

